
 
 

Some Help For Customers Who Are 

Thinking About Suspending 

Service For The Winter: 
 

We at R.Dana Pest Control always have our 

customers, and how to better serve them, in 

mind. Our findings have been that our 

technicians keep better control of ants, 

spiders and general invader insects if we 

monitor and inspect your home twice during 

the winter months. While most ants enter a 

dormant state during the coldest months if 

their colonies are in exterior walls, some 

homes have other issues that homeowners were 

unaware of. Some examples of this would be 

termite tubes, Carpenter Ants that can 

remain active in the dead of winter, or mice 

looking for a warm place to repopulate. 

We propose making an appointment in the 

fall to set up insect monitors in areas that 

would be potential active areas within the 

home. We would then re-inspect twice during 

the colder months to make sure everything 

was under control. If activity was found, 

our technicians would treat accordingly. 

This would help in preventing unexpected 

infestations, and would guarantee priority 

scheduling in the very busy spring season. 

This preventative service would be 

beneficial to both our customers and 

employees. 



Clients who have previously signed up 

have had their spring start-up fee waived, 

and have had less activity throughout the 

year. 

 

R. Dana Pest Control wishes all of their 

customers a wonderful Fall and Winter!  

      

 
 

 


